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Dear Ms Vincent

We would like to add our support for the compulsory purchase order which will allow the Twickenham
Riverside scheme to go ahead. As residents of over 30 years we have seen many schemes for the
riverside fail to be achieved but this scheme is the best and there has been widespread support for it
from all sections of the community. It should not be blocked by such a small group of individuals.

Kind regards

Alan & Jennifer Juriansz

 




